
Effective immediately and till further notice the Courthouse and the Highway 
shop are closed to the public. Please do as much of your business by mail or 
dropbox as possible or call the office you need for further instructions. Office 
contact numbers are posted on the Courthouse doors and this website. A dropbox 
is available at the south Courthouse entrance to drop off business. It will be 
checked regularly. Any returns will be mailed back. Please make sure to include 
phone and address information. 

Please note the Library and Detention Center were closed last week.  


